
Mackay Public Health Unit 
2025 Immunisation Update

Mackay Public Health Unit (MPHU), together with 
Northern Queensland Primary Health Network invite 
general practice, pharmacy, and residential aged 
care home (RACH) staff to attend the latest 2025 
immunisation update. 

Topics
• Annual influenza program advice (2025)
• COVID vaccinations
• Queensland free flu vaccination program (2025)
• Recent immunisation program updates

Learn the latest updates from MPHU Public Health 
Nurses:

• Amanda Smith
• Natalie Tibbles
• Rachel Waye.

The update will be hosted in-person and online via 
videoconference. Light refreshments will be served 
for anyone attending in-person.

For general practice, pharmacy, and RACH staff

Date
Tuesday 25 March 2025

Where 
Mackay Base Hospital 
Keswick, St Bees and Newry 
Rooms, K Block 

Register online
forms.office.com/r/sPf7Vw
bbBC

Time
Registration: 5.30pm
Program: 6pm–7.30pm

www.nqphn.com.au/events 

For more information, contact:
Kayla Vella
p: 0488 223 301
e: kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au 

https://forms.office.com/r/sPf7VwbbBC
https://forms.office.com/r/sPf7VwbbBC
mailto:kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au
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